
Thursday 1st May 
Our new topic in Science is ‘Plants’ so we have continued this learning in our Forest School sessions. Today we hunted around the 
woods for parts of plants and then enjoyed sticking the parts together again. We also did some hammer leaf printing onto material 
which Mrs Clinch has very kindly made into beautiful bunting for us. Ash class also enjoyed planting some new apples trees on the 
entrance to the woods. We are looking forward to helping these trees to grow by watering them regularly.  


